ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Feb. 6th, 2024

There is a meeting for all senior boys rugby players at lunch in room E306. Again, if you are part of, or want to be part of the senior boys rugby team, please come to a meeting in room E306 at the beginning of lunch.

Spoil that one special person with a yummy treat this Valentines Day with a Chocolate Candy Gram. Available for purchase for \$2.00 until Feb. 9 at lunch in the Agora. Please know your friends first and last name as well as their Block 5, 6 or 7 and the room number and grade.

Harvest project needs your food donations. Boxes are located outside the main office and if each student would bring 1 non perishable item (canned items like soup, tuna, vegetables) pasta, boxed items (mac n cheese, rice, crackers etc) This will run until Friday Feb 9. We have over 1400 students so lets do this. Every bit helps.